
Email to parents 

Dear parent / carer

A reminder that students should ensure they bring in the 
correct PE kit items please click link for infographic here.

If you have any queries, please speak with a member of 
the PE department or your child’s year team.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy

https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=490
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